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I object to this. 
 
It would place a substantial extra burden on the local infrastructure, which is already overstretched. Sewage is of 
particular concern, but so also are traffic and healthcare. The proposal does not seem to adequately address these 
issues. I am also worried about loss of wildlife habitat. 
 
John Shackell 

 

 You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important  




